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March 20, 2013
The Honorable Frank Lautenberg

United States Senate

324 Hart Office Building

Washington, DC 20510

Fax: 202-228-4054

Dear Senator Lautenberg:

The Fleet Reserve Association (FRA) strongly supports your proposed draft amendment to the FY 2014 Budget Resolution that would establish a reserve fund to prohibit enrollment fees, premiums, and pharmacy co-pays for TRICARE beneficiaries from being increased by a percentage greater than the annual percentage increase in military retired pay.


The intent of this amendment is to recognize that those serving more than 20 years of strenuous military service and enduring the associated sacrifices, have already earned the bulk of their health care benefits.  


FRA appreciates your leadership on this issue and your sponsorship of this amendment. The point of contact at FRA is John Davis, Director of Legislative Programs at the above phone numbers or at john@fra.org.

Sincerely,


JOSEPH L. BARNES

National Executive Director
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